
Please allow adequate funding to the fire safety and prevention Baird. $25,000 is not enough. Our property taxes have 

been paid and they are, as you know, very high. What do you use our property tax money for? Surely there is enough 

to find fire 🔥 safety and fire 🔥 prevention. Thank you for reconsidering your recent decision to cut the funding to the 

board from $100,000 all the way down to $25,000 

Marky Lynn Quayle  

4501 Deerwood Drive 

Ukiah  

 


